BAIS Committee Report

Meeting 29 Nov 2012
Tracy Shane, Program Supervisor Natural Resources

Laurie Walsh, Program Supervisor Social Science

Members:  Pete Bagley, Sameer Bhattarai, Stephanie Davis, Jonathan Foster, Janice King (ex-officio)

1.
The BAIS 2012 Program Review was finalized and submitted to the VPAA.  
2.  
BAIS NR is working on recommendations made by the outside reviewer in regard to the development of specific tracks that would facilitate advisement.  Faculty in both programs are working on improving advisement and student contact, which was also an issue raised in the program review.

3.  
HIST 417A Nevada and the West will be eliminated from the choices for upper-division history for BAIS NR and from the social science curriculum.  Similar content is addressed in HIST 417C, and this provides Dr. Foster an opportunity for new course development.  The NR faculty are very interested in Jonathan’s desire to develop a course that addresses both rural and urban western environmental issues.
4.  
The committee is implementing an overall GPA requirement of 2.0 for upper-division course work which will replace the current C- grade required for each course.  This change will facilitate degree program completion.  As well, the C- requirement for STAT 152 will be removed.  Faculty outside of the program will be informed of this change.
5.  
Janice King requested that the social science program electives list be simplified.  Laurie Walsh sent a draft of those changes to Janice King on 1Dec2012.

6.  
Laurie Walsh is updating the social science upper-division schedule and will distribute that to the science department as soon as it is finalized.  Laurie sent a draft of the schedule to social science faculty on 1Dec2012.
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